
Accreditation Status Notification 
 

To: All Students and Prospective Students 

From: Austin Kade Academy 

Date: 06/24/2025 

Subject: Accreditation Status Update 

 

Dear Students, 

We are committed to full transparency and regulatory compliance. Effective 06/18/2025, 
Austin Kade Academy has been placed on "Accreditation on Probation" status by our 
accrediting body, the National Accrediting Commission of Career Arts & Sciences (NACCAS). 

This status is a result of our institution not meeting the minimum required placement rate 
for the 2022 reporting year, as set by NACCAS standards. Our posted 2023 placement rate 
meets the minimum requirements set by NACCAS, and our 2024 placement rate will be 
reported in November of 2025. It is our goal to continually maintain NACCAS requirements 
and standards. 

Please be assured: 
 We remain fully accredited by NACCAS during this probationary period. 
 We are actively implementing a corrective action plan to improve placement outcomes. 

We are committed to your success. If you have any questions, please contact Lisa Webb at 
lisa@austinkade.com. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Webb 
CEO 
lisa@austinkade.com 


